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Trip report 

HUSRB/1203/214/025 Novi Sad – Szeged cross-border cooperation in development 

of harmonized methods and production of common database for the analysis of 

designer drugs  

Project Closing Meeting 

August of 27 2014, Novi Sad (Serbia) 

Trip summary: 

For the invitation of National Forensic Center, Ministry of Interior of the Republic of Serbia, 

members of the Hungarian delegation – Dr. János Lukács, head of Csongrád County Police 

Headquarters; Mr. Tamás Csesztregi, head of Central Drug Laboratory; Mr. Balázs Tolnai, staff of 

Szeged Regional Drug Laboratory – participated on the Closing Event of the project entitled „Novi 

Sad – Szeged cross-border cooperation in development of harmonized methods and production of 

common database for the analysis of designer drugs”. The project was selected for co-financing in 

the 3rd Call for Proposals of the Hungary – Serbia IPA Cross-border Co-operation Programme.  

Among the project-members, more than 50 invited guests - mainly police officers, judges, 

prosecutors, journalists in Serbia - participated on the Closing Event held on 27th of August 2014, 

in Novi Sad.  

The Event was opened by Mr. Marko Milivojevic, representative of Serbian Ministry of Interior, Head 

of Regional Forensic Division in Novi Sad and followed by Dr. János Lukács. Dr. János Lukács spoke 

about the importance of cross-border cooperation and appreciated the active collaboration exists 

in the border areas of the two countries. Dr. János Lukács emphasized the significance of modern 

analytical instruments procured and analytical database created for identification of new designer 

drugs.  

Finally, Ms. Marija Petrin, the project contact person in Serbia presented the results and the contents 

of the project. Ms. Petrin appreciated the cooperation between Hungary and Serbia and the utility of 
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various databases created and developed. Cooperation between the laboratories will continue after 

the project within the frame of European Network of Forensic Science Institutes (ENFSI).  

After the formal meeting whit a short get-together party was closed the project.  
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